## 22 November 1974

Mr. Franklin G. Sisson Program Chairman Detroit Rotary Club 622 Lafayette Boulevard Detroit, Michigan 48231

Dear Mr. Sisson:

Thank you for your kind invitation to address the Detroit Rotary Club. I would be happy to do so and I will try to work it into my schedule sometime during February, March or April. I will have my office get in touch with you in the future to work out a mutually convenient date.

Sincerely,

Vernon A. Walters Lieutenant General, USA Approved For Release 2003/10/16 : CIA-RDP80R01731R002100030001-9

622 LAFAYETTE BOULEVARD, DETROIT, MICHIGAN 48231



FRANKLIN G. SISSON TELEVISION STATION MANAGER

November 6, 1974

Lt. General Vernon A. Walters, U.S.A. Deputy Director, C.I.A. Washington, D.C.

Dear General Walters:

Virgil T. Leech, Past President of the Detroit Rotary Club and a member of the D.O.C.A. was in attendance when you spoke before the D.O.C.A. in the Washington Statler Hilton, Friday noon October 11.

He was so enthused by your address that he strongly recommended that I make every effort to determine if there would be any possibility of having you speak to our Detroit Rotary Club.

The Club meets at 12:00 Noon on Wednesdays and if you would be able to join us at that time and day in February, March or April, we would be greatly honored.

Thank you for any consideration you might be able to give this request.

Cordially yours

Æranklin G. Sisson Program Chairman DETROIT ROTARY CLUB

/jn

